
 

 

As we begin the recovery efforts of the 5.7 earthquake that occurred on March 18, we would highly 

recommend community members to do a visual assessment of their home or business. Utah has 

30 days from the date of the earthquake to submit a Presidential Disaster Declaration and request 

FEMA’s Public Assistance (PA) and Individual Assistance (IA) programs. It is important that 

damage assessments are provided to DEM as soon as possible within that timeframe. 

 

 

 Look for cracks in the foundation. 

 Look for damage to exterior or interior walls, 

including cracks, ceiling and floor issues, 

lighting damage, windows and doors that do 

not open properly and roof damage. 

 Take photos to document the damage. 

 

 
For more information on 

preparing for an earthquake in 

the future, go to the link below.  
https://www.utah.gov/beready/earthquakePreparedness.html 

If you have damage and would like to have 

your home or building inspected, complete 

the online form. 

Complete the online form at: 

 

Davis County: 
https://arcg.is/0D1mSr 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SURVEYS MUST BE      

COMPLETED BY  

APRIL 17, 2020 
 

 

Layton City Emergency 

Management would like your help 

with the EARTHQUAKE RECOVERY 

IN UTAH 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.utah.gov/beready/earthquakePreparedness.html
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